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Vice-Chair Sonny Dhaliwal

In these first few weeks, my team and I have already
begun tackling the important issues facing our district
and the County. We’ve been meeting with department
heads, addressing constituent concerns, and
advocating for our community’s needs.

I’ve also had the privilege of attending my first three
board meetings, where we secured new funding for
underserved parks and took action on other vital
projects. Outside of the boardroom, I’ve been actively
engaging with the community — from honoring the
Lathrop/Manteca Firefighters for completing their
paramedic training and enhancing safety for District 3
residents, to recognizing Tino Adame, a local veteran
and hero who led the charge to build the VA Clinic in
French Camp. I also toured a Safe Camping Site in
Auburn, which is making a real difference for the
unhoused community and may offer a model for
addressing homelessness in our county.
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How It’s Going

Looking Ahead

As I wrap up my first month serving as your Supervisor
for District 3, I’m filled with excitement about the
opportunities ahead. As I shared at the 175th
Anniversary of San Joaquin County, I came to this
county as an immigrant, eager to raise my family and
make a difference. That’s why, over the past 20 years,
I’ve dedicated myself to public service — to give back
to the community that has given me so much.

How it Started...

This is just the beginning, and I’m committed to
hitting the ground running to serve you and our
community. Together, we can build a stronger,
safer, and more vibrant future for District 3.

Sonny Dhaliwal
Supervisor, 3rd District
sdhaliwal@sjgov.org

Angel Sepulveda
Chief of Staff

asepulveda@sjgov.org

Beckett Kelly
Board Aide

bkelly@sjgov.org

Office Number
209.468.2350



STAY CONNECTED ON
SOCIAL MEDIA

Supervisor Sonny Dhaliwal on
Facebook and Instagram

Homeless Response Team 
sjcares@sjgov.org

SJCARES

MySanJoaquin App
Report Illegal Dumping

and more to Public Works

Safe Camping
I recently toured a safe camping site
in Placer County with County staff to
explore solutions for our most
vulnerable residents. In San Joaquin
County, a holistic approach is key—
ensuring multiple pathways to care
and support. Looking forward to
continued discussions!

MENTAL HEALTH RESOURCES
24/7 Crisis Phone Line 

209-468-8686 

24/7 Consumer Warmline 
209-468-3585 

Suicide Hotline 
1-800-SUICIDE(784-2433) 

Friendship Line (Elderly)
1-800-971-0016 

Veterans’ Crisis Line 
1-800-273-8255
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Supporting First
Responders


